

Minutes of Cricket & Croquet subcommittee meeting held 20.9.22

Present: Natasha Norman, Vicki Church, Simon Parvin, Tim Ives, Keith Southern & Ryan Stearn.

- Introductions took place.
- Explanation was given to Vicki about why this meeting was being held.
- No chairman from either club present
- Agreed not to have an agenda.
- Agreed we need consistency for meetings to be effective, so will need someone from each committee who attended the previous meeting to attend the next and so on.
- A very long discussion took place about the suggested increase in Croquet subs. They feel it is reasonable to increase the membership however the increase for maintenance is too much. Tim gave an explanation about how he calculated the figures and future costings. Simon is going to discuss this matter further with the Croquet committee and will provide feedback at the next meeting.

Meeting closed at 20.30

Next meeting to be held 18th October 7pm at the Cricket club.